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MPD Releases the 2025 Violent Crime Plan 

MILWAUKEE, WI – Today, Tuesday, April 8, 2025, the Milwaukee Police Department 

(MPD) is pleased to announce the release of the 2025 Milwaukee Police Department’s 

Violent Crime Reduction Plan. 

The Violent Crime Plan was first launched in 2023. The plan reflected initiatives that MPD 

utilizes to prevent, respond to and reduce violent crime in our community.  While much of 

the 2023 plan is incorporated in this update, this revised Violent Crime Reduction Plan 

includes new innovative strategies and initiatives that we are using to supplement the 

foundation built in 2023. 

While the Violent Crime Reduction Plan represents MPD’s overall strategy to reduce 

violence in our neighborhoods, MPD’s efforts alone are not enough.  The entire community 

must work together to eradicate violence.  MPD remains steadfast in its commitment to 

strengthening our partnerships with community organizations, elected officials and anyone 

who wants to participate in shaping public safety in Milwaukee. 

To read the report click on the link to view the Milwaukee Police Department’s 2025 Violent 

Crime Reduction Plan:  

https://mkepdpio.org/wp-content/uploads/2025/04/2025-VIOLENT-CRIME-

REDUCTION-PLAN-FINAL.pdf 
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